
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
To:        IEHP Primary Care Providers (PCPs) 

From:  IEHP – Quality Programs    

Date:           October 7, 2021 

Subject:  Global Quality P4P Programs- Hba1c Measure Coding Guidance 
 
 

 
IEHP has updated our billing guidance, related to the Global Quality P4P (GQ P4P) Program.  
This guidance is effective immediately for the GQ P4P measure, Comprehensive Diabetes 

Care- HbA1c Control <8.  

 
IEHP requires Providers to report the HbA1c lab result, once reviewed by the Provider, in 

their billing of encounter data, using the appropriate CPT II code that reflects the 

patient’s HbA1c level.   

 
When reporting the HbA1c result only the date of service of the lab test (collection date)  

should be reported.   No other date should be used as the date of service.  
 

To maximize your efforts in the 2021 program year, please continue to leverage the IEHP 
Provider Portal to access your GQ P4P Interim Reports. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members.  

Any questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909 -890-
2054 or to IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  

www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team 

at (909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or to IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
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